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NOTICE 

12.08.2022 
 

All classes of B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. Semesters III & V will commence on 16.08.22. The 

schedule of classes will be uploaded shortly to the college website as well as will be 

displayed in the college Notice Board. Concerned bonafide students are asked to follow 

the class Routine strictly. They are further advised to contact their respective departments 

in case of any confusion regarding the scheduled classes. A minimum 75% of class 

attendances will be considered in case of allowing a student for the final University 

examinations. 
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